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Welcome back to a new but strange beginning. We hope that your child has enjoyed their first visit back to school. We have been so proud of how they have started Primary 5. 
This term our focus will be on Health and Wellbeing, and we will attempt our Literacy and Numeracy through our Book Study ‘The Twits’. (By Roald Dahl) 
The biggest difference for the children this term is the change to extra subjects/classes. There will unfortunately be no Music, RADS, Mudpies etc, until further notice.
P.E will still be taking place with Mrs Paul-Bird (YAY!!) However please note that children will be doing P.E outside. So for P5 they will need to wear their gym kit to school on a Monday and Friday. They must come to school dressed in their gym kit, as they will not be allowed to get changed in school. Gym kit should consist of several layers for example – joggers/leggings, t-shirt, long sleeved top, hoodie/sweatshirt, jacket and trainers. Layers can be removed if the children get too hot or wet. They can take a water bottle (labelled with name) as water fountains will be out of use. Long hair must be tied up and no jewellery to be worn on a Monday or Friday. 
If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch. 
Mrs Mowat and Miss Adams
KAdams@aberdeencity.gov.uk
GMowat@aberdeencity.gov.uk 




 

